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Environmental Programs 
P.O. Box 1663, MS M991 
Los Alamos, New Mexico 87545 
(505) 606-23371FAX (505) 665-1812 

James Bearzi, Bureau Chief 
Hazardous Waste Bureau 
New Mexico Environment Department 
2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1 
Santa Fe, NM 87505-6303 

National Nuclear Security Administration 
Los Alamos Site Office, MS A316 
Environmental Restoration Program 
Los Alamos, New Mexico 87544 
(505) 667-42551FAX (505) 606-2132 

Date: JAN 1 5 2010 
Refer To: EP2010-0006 

Subject: Submittal of the Response to the Notice of Disapproval Completion Report for 
Regional Aquifer Well R-40 and Revision 1 

Dear Mr. Bearzi: 

Enclosed please find two hard copies with electronic files of the response to the notice of 
disapproval for the Completion Report for Regional Aquifer Well R -40 and Revision I of the 
report. Also enclosed is an electronic copy of a redline strikeout version of the report that includes 
all changes made in response to the New Mexico Environment's (NMED's) notice of disapproval 
dated November 24,2009. . -

If you have any questions, please contact Ted Ball at (505) 665-3996 (tedball@lanl.gov) or 
Ed Worth at (505) 606-0398 (eworth@doeal.gov). 

Sincerely, 

~£CDrr"ID' Environmental Programs 
Los Alamos National Laboratory 

Sincerely, 

~ \ ~ i20~JUi ~ 
David R. Gregory, Project Director 
Environmental Operations 
Los Alamos Site Office 

An Equal Opportunity Employer I Opernted by Los Alnmos National Security, LLC t-or the 
National Nuclear Security Administration of the U.S. Depnrtment of Energy 
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Enclosures: Two hard copies with electronic files: 
1) Response to the Notice of Disapproval for the Completion Report for Regional 

Aquifer Well R-40 (LA-UR-I0-0128) 
2) Completion Report for Regional Aquifer Well R-40, Revision I (LA-UR-IO-OI27) 
3) An electronic copy ofthe redline strikeout version ofthe report that includes all 

changes and edits to the document 

Cy: (w/enc.) 
Neil Weber, San Ildefonso Pueblo 
Jarrett Rice, ADEP PROJMGMT, MS M992 
Mark Everett, ADEP ENG-TECH, MS M992 
Ed Worth, DOE-LASO, MS A316 
RPF, MS M707 (wi two CDs) 
Public Reading Room, MS M992 

Cy: (Letter and CD and/or DVD only) 
Laurie King, EPA Region 6, Dallas, TX 
Steve Yanicak, NMED-DOE-OB, MS M894 
Danny Katzman, ADEP ENG-TECH, MS M992 
Dave Broxton, EES-16, MS T003 
Kristine Smeltz, EP-WES, MS M992 

Cy: (w/o enc.) 
Tom Skibitski, NMED-OB, Santa Fe, NM 
Annette Russell, DOE-LASO (date-stamped letter emailed) 
Andy Baumer, EP-TA-54 Closure Project, MS C348 
Michael J. Graham, ADEP, MS M991 
IRM-RMMSO, MS Al50 (date-stamped letter emailed) 

An Equal Opportunity Employer / Operated by Los Alamos National Security, LLC for the 
National Nuclear Security Administration of the U.S. Department of Energy . 
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Los Alamos National Laboratory 
Environmental Programs 
Main Telephone: (505) 667-0808 
Area Fax; (505) 667-5801 

TO: James Bearzi 

FAX # 476-6030 

FR: 

PH: 

Deliverables 
Compliance Team 

Saundra Martinez 

670-5007 

# PAGES: 13 total pages including cover sheet DATE: January 15, 2010 

RE: NMED office closurelfurlough on January 15, 2010 

Comments: 

Due to the mandatory State of New Mexico furlough, your office is closed; 
therefore, attached is the submittal letter and the response to the notice of 
disapproval for the Completion Report for Regional Aquifer Well R-40, due 
January 15,2010. Due to the size of the document, Revision 1 will be delivered to 
you on Tuesday, January 19, 2010. 




